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DEVELOPMENT

March 13, 2020

David Getts

Campus Beautification Project Chairman

Saint Barnabas on the Desert Episcopal Church
6715 North Mockingbird Lane

Scottsdale, AZ 85253

RE: ID sign and cross on the back of the church

Dear David,

Thank you for keeping us informed of your progress in amending the church’s special use
permit with the Town of Paradise Valley. I’m pleased to hear that your first work/study session with
the Planning Commission went well.

You have advised us that the Planning Commission is interested to know whether Five Star
Development has any concerns about the following two items:

1. The new identification sign that you propose to be located in the southeast corner of
the church’s property and near the public walking path adjacent to the wash, such
sign to be no larger than 4’ wide x 8’ tall; and '

2. The addition of a large cross to the rear/east wall of the sanctuary which would be
visible from Five Star Development’s property, such cross to be no larger than 6’
wide x 12’ tall.

We appreciate the information that you have shared with us regarding these two items in
terms of type, size and location on the church’s property. We hereby confirm that we do not have
any concerns regarding the proposed ID sign or cross.

Please feel free to provide this letter and the attachment to the Town, as part of the church’s
dialogue with the Town in connection with amending the church’s special use permit.

Sincerely,
FIVE STAR DEVELOPMENT

Richard Frazee
Project Manager

6720 North Scottsdale Road, Suite 130, Scottsdale, Arizona 85253
Telephone (480) 603-1385, Facsimile (480) 609-1410, Toll Free: (866) 540-STAR
www.fivestardevelopment.com




